
  CHRISTIAN VALLEY PARK, C.S.D. 
 BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

BUDGET MEETING MINUTES 
 MAY 21, 2019  6:00 PM 
 LOCATION:  California Conservation Corps, 3710 Christian Valley Road, Auburn, CA  95602 
  
 
 An annual budget meeting of the Christian Valley Park Community Service District Board 
of Directors was called to order on Tuesday, May 21, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. by president, Rolando de la 
Torre, for the purpose of preparing the 2019/2020 fiscal budget. 
 
 The Board members present were:  Lynn Cook, Chuck Rust, Chris Calvert, Dan Negus and 
Rolando de la Torre.  Employee, Don Elias was also in attendance of the meeting as well as Gerry 
LaBudde of Hydros, Inc.  Greg Bala, a resident of Christian Valley, was also in attendance. 
 
 The proposed annual budget (see attached) was completed and will be voted on at the next 
regular board meeting on June 11th, 2019 at the California Conservation Corps.  There being no 
further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Don S. Elias 
General Manager /  
District Secretary 
 
 




